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ANDREWS DOUGLAS C &
 
ELIZABETH A ANDREWS
 

417 AUBURN ST
 
PORTLAND, ME 04103
 

SPENCER SCOTT S & 

MARGUERET G SPENCER JTS 
57 JACKSON ST 
PORTLAND, ME 04103 
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SMITH MATTHEW G & 

NATALIE D BEATON-SMITH JTS 
13 KENNETH ST 
PORTLAND, ME 04103 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM CITY OF PORTLAND 

To residents and property owners: A Level I Minor Residential Development application was 
submitted to the Portland Inspections Division by MZ Properties, LLC (Michael Boissonneau) to 
build a new single family home at 12 Kenneth Street. 

In accordance with the Portland Land Use Ordinance, notices of receipt of a Levell Minor 
Residential Development application must be sent to neighbors. This application will be reviewed 
administratively by City Staff. 

Plans are available in the Portland Inspections Division, Room 315, City Hall. If you have any 
questions or wish to submit comments, contact Ann Machado, Zoning Specialist at 874-8709 or 
email amachado@portlandmaine.gov 
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Gayle Guertin - 12 Kenneth St., abutters notices 

From: Gayle Guertin 

To: Ann Machado; Marge Schmuckal 

Date: 8/13/2012 10:30 AM 

Subject: 12 Kenneth St., abutters notices 

CC: Gayle Guertin 

abutters notices were sent out as of 08-13-12 for 12 Kenneth Street. 
Gayle 
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